Bainbridge Island Fire Department

Memo g
City of Bainbridgelslanc

February 24, 2017 APR 2 0 2017

Planningand

TO: Heather Beckmann, Planning Department CoimmanioPosslanman

FR:  Assistant Chief Luke Carpenter, Fire Marshal
RE: Blakely Elementary PLN50767PRE
The submittal has been reviewed resulting in the following comments:

1. The project shall comply with all applicable provisions of the adopted
Fire Code.

2. Fire flow is required for the project and shall be not less than 1500
gpm. Fire flow shall be demonstrated to the satisfaction of the Fire
Marshal.

3. Current fire flow shall be maintained to the existing school until
demolition.

4. Proposed location of FDC is acceptable at this time. Final location to
be approved by the Fire Marshal.

5. Proposed fire apparatus access roads and hydrant locations appear
acceptable at this time.

6. A three foot clearance shall be maintained around all fire department
appliances and a clear access shall be maintained.



